
 
 

CITY OF GATLINBURG  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Cindy C. Ogle, City Manager 
 

FROM: Delea Patterson, AP/Purchasing 
 

DATE: November 6, 2015 
 

RE:  Bid Recommendation – Automotive Batteries  
 

Cindy, 
 
On October 22, 2015 we opened the bids for the purchase of Automotive Batteries.  
We received four (4) prices as follows: 
 
 COMPANY    Total    

Batteries Plus Max   $9,935.07 

 Interstate Batteries    $10,560.85 
NAPA     $11,741.84 
Oreilly-Ozark    $14,114.32  

 
 
After reviewing the bids with Steve Ogle of the Service Center, it is recommended we 
accept the lowest total price of $9,935.07 from Batteries Plus Max for Automotive 
Batteries.   
 
Please let me know if this meets with your approval and let me know if you have any 
questions.  
 


